
 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is for the information of the students of P.G 1st semester that library cards 
will be issued to them on 12,13, and 16 April 2021 for the students from Science 
departments and from 19.04.2021 to 28.04.2021 for the humanities & other  
departments. These will be issued from the library counter of the Central Library. They 
are advised to contact the Library Staff in the library with two copies of their recent type 
passport size photographs and original admission receipt of the university within the 
period mentioned above. 

Students are requested to abide by the following guidelines in this COVID-19 pandemic: 

1.    Students must have musk. Without musk, library cards will not be issued to them. 
2.     BEFORE ENTERING IN THE LIBRARY 

i) Sanitize your hands from the automatic sanitizer dispenser, which will be in the 
main entrance of the central library. 

 

 

Pranab  Kr. Hazra                                    
Librarian                               
CentralLibrary                                                                                                                     
S.K.B.University, Purulia                    

Date:     05.04.2021 
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